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Top DEP Stories 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: The goal? Clean water. The issue? Philly-area towns and state officials at odds 
over treatment system 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/pfas-dep-water-ion-exchange-treatment-system-horsham-warminster-
20190905.html 
 
Scranton Times: Dunmore panel recommends zoning change that would boost landfill's case for 
expansion 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/dunmore-panel-recommends-zoning-change-that-would-
boost-landfill-s-case-for-expansion-1.2529318 
 
Citizen’s Voice: Toxic algae detected in Frances Slocum lake after dog's death 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/toxic-algae-detected-in-frances-slocum-lake-after-dog-s-death-
1.2529427 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Editorial | Sewer project slow, painful, necessary, unavoidable 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/editorials/editorial-sewer-project-slow-painful-necessary-
unavoidable/article 85f756d2-d00c-11e9-873c-9f7eb5e7f074.html 
 
Mentions 
 
KDKA: Crews Continue Cleanup Efforts After Rochester Chlorine Gas Fire 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/09/05/chlorine-gas-fire-cleanup/ 
 
Observer-Reporter: Rostraver Township still waiting for AG report about landfill 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/rostraver-township-still-waiting-for-ag-report-about-
landfill/article a5416760-cdc4-5941-a771-3f55b6b9e6bf.html 
 
Beaver County Times: Beaver resident says chemical cloud ‘so thick I couldn’t see my hands on the 
steering wheel’ [updated] 
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20190904/beaver-resident-says-chemical-cloud-so-thick-i-couldnt-
see-my-hands-on-steering-wheel 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Sewer system issue creates a stink in Troy 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/sewer-system-issue-creates-a-stink-in-
troy/article 8843dd99-9d97-5edd-bc93-fe50e66e924c.html 
 
WITF: Is Pennsylvania doing enough for the Chesapeake Bay cleanup? 
https://www.witf.org/2019/09/06/is-pennsylvania-doing-enough-for-the-chesapeake-bay-cleanup/ 
 
Pennsylvania Capital-Star: Enviros fume as Maryland Gov. Larry Hogan downplays rift with Pa. over 
Chesapeake cleanup 
https://www.penncapital-star.com/energy-environment/enviros-fume-as-maryland-gov-larry-hogan-
downplays-rift-with-pa-over-chesapeake-cleanup/ 
 



WTOP: Md. won’t fund Pennsylvania’s clean water goals for Bay, Hogan says 
https://wtop.com/maryland/2019/09/pennsylvania-continues-to-take-criticism-over-chesapeake-bay-
clean-water-goals/ 
 
Air 
 
Tribune-Review: Jennifer Elliott: Pennsylvania school screenings missing vital asthma test 
https://triblive.com/opinion/jennifer-elliott-pennsylvania-school-screenings-missing-vital-asthma-test/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
WTAE: Climate change initiative led by 8th-grade students at Woodland Hills 
https://www.wtae.com/article/woodland-hills-climate-change/28929472  
 
Allegheny Front: ‘This is no longer about the science. This is somebody’s ideology.’ 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/trump-on-earth-this-is-no-longer-about-the-science-this-is-somebodys-
ideology/ 
 
Allegheny Front: Pa Lawmakers Propose a cap-and-trade system to cut carbon emissions 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/lawmaker-proposal-for-pa-cap-and-trade-system-to-cut-carbon-
emissions/ 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
The Derrick: Cook Forest facilities are being closed 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/front page/cook-forest-facilities-are-being-closed/article 99045f52-
1c93-5487-9f4d-681c7b65ec98.html 
 
Courier Express: Conservation Celebration set at Curwensville Lake on Saturday 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/conservation-celebration-set-at-curwensville-lake-on-
saturday/article 85adcc5b-9a72-5f85-bc39-e609a15ad79a.html 
 
Allegheny Front: State game officers partner with vets to battle deer disease 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/state-game-officers-partner-with-vets-to-battle-deer-disease/ 
 
Allegheny Front: How Fires in The Amazon Could Hurt Migratory Birds 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/how-fires-in-the-amazon-could-hurt-migratory-birds/ 
 
Allegheny Front: Meet The Little Green Clover That Beat The Odds 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/meet-the-little-green-clover-that-beat-the-odds/ 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Community group discussing possible uses for Ligonier Beach site 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/community-group-discussing-possible-uses-for-
ligonier-beach-site/article 5633d2f5-e455-5796-955e-73b402380f48.html 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Report: $24 million needed to repair Nockamixon State Park 
https://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20190905/report-24-million-needed-to-repair-
nockamixon-state-park 



 
Huntingdon Daily News: Visit area’s numerous parks and forest lands 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/visit-area-s-numerous-parks-and-forest-
lands/article 47ae27e5-b2fa-5687-9383-46b6761a8585.html 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Busy lake season to continue 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/busy-lake-season-to-continue/article ebd133ec-
ab44-5234-bc43-a0493cbb2b08.html 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Lake acres added for hunter access 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/lake-acres-added-for-hunter-
access/article ecd4e888-005c-50b0-ba8c-bbc854892e68.html 
 
Energy 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: PPG announces partnership with U.S. Department of Energy 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/09/06/ppg-announces-partnership-with-u-s-
department-of.html 
 
Mining 
 
Observer-Reporter: Longwall mining returns to I-70 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/longwall-mining-returns-to-i/article 8ba017fe-cfdf-
11e9-a681-57f9556e9b21.html 
 
Times Leader: Our View: Avondale disaster shaped our region 
https://www.timesleader.com/opinion/754821/our-view-avondale-disaster-shaped-our-region 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Republican Herald: Hegins Twp. files as intervenor to proposed compressor station project 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/hegins-twp-files-as-intervenor-to-proposed-compressor-
station-project-1.2529074 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Methane reduction rules won't change gas producer's plans to cut back on 
emissions 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/09/05/methane-reduction-rules-wont-changing-
gas.html 
 
Centre Daily Times: New York to fight federal decision to allow pipeline stretching from northern PA to 
Albany 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article234782477.html 
 
PFAS 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: New PFAS investigation: Five things you need to know 
https://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20190906/new-pfas-investigation-five-things-you-
need-to-know 



 
Bucks County Courier Times: Why isn’t the military cleaning up firefighting chemicals? 
https://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20190906/why-isnt-military-cleaning-up-firefighting-
chemicals 
 
Vector Management 
 
York Dispatch: Mosquito sample in York City tests positive for West Nile Virus 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2019/09/06/mosquito-sample-taken-york-city-has-
tested-positive-west-nile-virus-according-state-department-envir/2231501001/ 
 
Waste 
 
Scranton Times: Old Forge wants scrapyard owner held in contempt 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/old-forge-wants-scrapyard-owner-held-in-contempt-
1.2529054 
 
Beaver County Times: Free shredding of personal documents 
https://www.timesonline.com/entertainmentlife/20190905/free-shredding-of-personal-documents  
 
Tribune-Review: Green Gathering speaker will discuss area recycling changes 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/green-gathering-speaker-will-discuss-area-recycling-changes/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Student initiative, active involvement help make cafeterias 'green' 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/north/2019/09/06/Student-initiative-active-involvement-help-
make-cafeterias-green/stories/201909050020 
 
ABC27: Harrisburg seeking solutions for Industrial Road clean-up 
https://www.abc27.com/investigators/harrisburg-officials-seeking-solutions-for-industrial-road-clean-
up/ 
 
Water 
 
Meadville Tribune: Fluoride, ground zero: Tour reveals site of contentious water additive process 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/fluoride-ground-zero-tour-reveals-site-of-contentious-water-
additive/article 405dc4a4-d04c-11e9-980f-1347e83c4897.html 
 
Bradford Era: Water main break on Congress Street causes loss of more than 300,000 gallons 
http://www.bradfordera.com/bradford/water-main-break-on-congress-street-causes-loss-of-
more/article f7dd7dd1-8344-5720-9b58-d22eeaeb58f8.html 
 
Standard Speaker: Smoke testing underway in Conyngham, Sugarloaf Twp. 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/smoke-testing-underway-in-conyngham-sugarloaf-twp-
1.2528923 
 
Republican Herald: Ashland main water line leaking into creek 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/ashland-main-water-line-leaking-into-creek-1.2529082 
 



Observer-Reporter: Boil-water advisory ends for areas of S. Strabane 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/boil-water-advisory-ends-for-areas-of-s-
strabane/article 3c281bac-cfeb-11e9-9519-a78277774658.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: Water shutoff planned in Mather 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/water-shutoff-planned-in-mather/article e1167176-
cff6-11e9-b659-cf774abbab69.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Harrison to start hydrant flushing Monday 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/harrison-to-start-hydrant-flushing-monday/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: New Kensington water charges & bills 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-new-kensington-water-charges-bills/ 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: LTMA board OKs engineering estimate on potential water line extension 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/ltma-board-oks-engineering-estimate-on-potential-
water-line-extension/article 9f56b8f8-4176-51d5-b6f6-6091f4b7eadb.html 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Water main break affected 40 customers, repairs to be completed before winter 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/water-main-break-affected-customers-repairs-to-be-
completed-before/article e3c8ed6e-49ab-575b-865d-4b727ee06454.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Antis to share sewer costs 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2019/09/antis-to-share-sewer-costs/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Erie Times: Recycler to accept glass at Harborcreek pop-up event 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20190905/recycler-to-accept-glass-at-harborcreek-pop-up-event 
 
Corry Journal: Residents take public garbage buildup complaints to city hall 
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article e47d61ac-cff7-11e9-90e8-9b97bbd93611.html 
 
Titusville Herald: Route 322 bridge project in Crawford County near South Shenango Township to begin 
soon (pg 2) 
http://www.titusvilleherald.com/eedition/page 124ff0ee-e75f-50cc-8191-b6e45a90d58a.html#page a2 
 
Tribune-Review: Redesigned bike lanes could protect cyclists in Pittsburgh area 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/redesigned-bike-lanes-could-protect-cyclists-in-
pittsburgh-area/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Inspection showed broken track three weeks before Norfolk Southern derailment at 
Station Square 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/transportation/2019/09/06/Norfolk-Southern-derailment-report-
Station-Square-Federal-Railroad-Administration/stories/201909050195 


